
 

 

December 3, 2019 

 

The Honorable Dan Sullivan 
United States Senate 
302 Senate Hart Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Fax: (202) 224-6501 
 
Dear Senator Dan Sullivan: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill the “Veterans Burn Pit Exposure 
Recognition” bill, (S. 2950), that would declare that service members who deployed to the 
Middle East in the 1990-1991 Persian Gulf War and after, to Afghanistan and Djibouti following 
Sept. 11, 2001, and to Iraq beginning in 2003 were exposed to toxins. 
 
          The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this 
legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Senators to 
ask for their support. FRA also stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this 
legislation. 
 
          The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above 
numbers or (john@fra.org). 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Christopher J. Slawinski 
National Executive Director 
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